Testimonials

Anetra Williams LaMarque Alumnae Chapter Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated

Dear Mrs. Owens-Shepard,

I would like to take a moment to thank you for coming to speak with the Delta GEMS last night. You were awesome and I think the girls really listened and received the information you shared. This makes my second time hearing and seeing your presentation and I find it to be phenomenal! Thank you is not enough, but it will have to suffice.

Brittany M. Carter, President National Association of Black Accountants, Inc.(NABA) National Black MBA Association (NBMBAA) Southern University and A&M College at Baton Rouge

Hi Mrs. Owens-Shepard,

My name is Brittany M. Carter and I am the current President of the Southern University NABA Student Chapter. I was fortunate enough to attend your etiquette session on Friday night during the conference. This email is to inform you that you did a phenomenal job, and I took a lot of beneficial things away from your presentation. Every single student at the conference needed to hear the very important things you were sharing, thank you for sharing it with us. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Rebecca Joseph Blood Procurement Technician Department of Pathology St. Luke's Episcopal Health System

Toya Owens-Shepard is a natural at empowering people to be their best. Her business card should be in the Rolodex of every professional in this western culture. Her approach to refining one's image is practical and effective.

Robin Forge BLAST Analyst Blockbuster Corporation

We had the pleasure of meeting during a seminar you gave at Blockbuster's corporate offices on January 24th for the BLAST Program. I approached you after the class for some hints on how to improve my networking skills. I am so pleased to inform you that I used some of the techniques you introduced during our session, and I was very pleased with myself at the end of the night. I was nervous initially, because I did not think I had anything in common with most of the people at the reception. I was surprised to see that I really did have some common ground, and I feel I made several positive, lasting contacts. Thank you so much for boosting my confidence and giving me the skills I needed to present a polished professional to my colleagues!

Ellen Weaver Program Coordinator Nasa Area Christian Women

Dear Toya,

Thank you so much for the wonderful program you conducted at our Christian Women's Luncheon. Everyone loved it! I thank God for your talent and your willingness to share it with others.